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Florida’s Warmest Welcome H u m a n Re S O u rC e S

TO: Greg Harrison, City Manager
FROM: Ed Beecher, Human Resources Director
DATE: September 9, 2021

RE: Request to Strike Item #26 Proposed Ordinance —
City Commission’s Agenda 9/14/21

Greqg,

Upon further review and advice of the City Attorney, staff is respectfully requesting that
Item #26 be struck from the City Commission’s Agenda for their regular meeting
scheduled for September 14, 2021.

Item #26 is a proposed Ordinance which seeks to approve a new multiyear agreement
with Blue Cross Blue Shield of Florida (BCBS). As you know, BCBS is the City’s
current group health and dental provider. Based on our current agreement with BCBS, it
is the position of the City Attorney and General Services staff that the City can simply
renew the current agreement via a resolution. The City does not seek approval of a new
multiyear agreement.

Accordingly, staff has prepared a resolution extending the current agreement with BCBS
and the City Attorney has approved same. This has been submitted to the City Clerk’s
Office for all necessary approvals and requested to be added to the agenda for 9/14/21 as
Item #25.

If you have any questions, please advise.

Thank you.
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